__« Blue Ridge Area
_ & FOOD BANK

- Everyone should have enough to eat.

A friendly reminder that the Fourth Annual UVA STEM Food Drive is
happening now through December 3rd. Last year Biology was num-

ber one with the most donations! Help us to keep our title!

See the list of donation guidelines from the Blue Ridge Area Food

Bank. You can drop your donations off in the Biology office during
operating hours.

THANK YOU!

Personal §hgppers Option

If you haven't the time for grocery shop-

ping or just plain forget to bring items in,
there's another option for you! Sherrie
Jones dnd Mary Liberman will volunteer to
be personal shoppers for people who would
still like to contribute to this worthy cause.
You can stop by the office during sched-
uled open hours or contact Sherrie at
SMB3N@virginia.edu or Mary at

ML5AC@virginia.edu to make drrangements.




